
 
There’s still time to request an in-person consultation meeting with Glasgow City Council 
allotment representatives! Please consider requesting a meeting to discuss the draft 
allotment rules and regulations. Deadline: Monday, 20 November 2023. 

 
Rents Going Up 

Services Going Down? 
 

What’s been your experience of the services provided by the Council to your site?  
Do you think the Draft Regulations make it clear about how they’ll be servicing your site in 
the future? 
 
What services can you expect from the Council for your rent. Make sure you find out: Sign 
Up for a Chat with the Food Growing Team 
 
Write (before November 20th) to glasgowfoodgrowing@glasgow.gov.uk 
Subject: Draft Allotment Regulations Consultation 
I would personally like to make representations about Glasgow’s Draft Allotment 
Regulations to the Food Growing Team. 
 
 
It would be helpful if you would let us know at GAFForum@gmail.com if you have 
requested a meeting and what you discussed. This type of information will help us during 
the GAF consultation meeting as well as during other meetings with GCC representatives, 
politicians and the media. 
 

mailto:glasgowfoodgrowing@glasgow.gov.uk
mailto:GAFForum@gmail.com

